
 
 

 
Once again this year the Christmas tree in the church will be 
different. Instead of tinsel and baubles it will be decorated 

with Memory Bows. 
 

The bows will be available during 
November.  Please take a bow 

(more if you need them) and write 
on the name of the person you 

want to remember. 
 

Bring the bow to the morning service (10.30am) 
on Advent Sunday ~ December 1 

(or get it to someone who will be at the service) 
and they will be placed on the tree. 

 

This act of remembrance is not limited to our church family, 
anyone in our communities will be welcome to prepare a 

bow, so please spread the word around 


